
Comment Received During Comment Period: 

Question:  

What are the addresses of the buildings receiving the facade work?  Will any of the objectives 

changing be in relation to historic preservation?  

Answer: 

During Program Year 2020-2021, no facades were awarded.  The Business Support Program is included 

in the 2021-2022 Action Plan and will offer storefront grants to small businesses that are located in 

CDBG eligible target areas and the NRSA neighborhoods. 

The City’s Consolidated Goals and Priorities have not changed.  The City does not plan to make changes 

to its objectives; CAPER; CR-45. Historic Preservation would fall under the objective to create suitable 

living environments.  

 

 


